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AMERICA’S CUP 2021 

 
Planning is underway for the America’s Cup 2021 which is being held in Auckland. This event 
differs from other major sporting events hosted in New Zealand as some of the participants 
and their supporting crew will be in New Zealand for a number of years during the build up 
to the main event. We are expecting to see the first visa applications for this event in late 
2018. 

In preparation for this event a visa information sheet has been prepared for distribution to stakeholders and a client record for the 
America’s Cup has been created in AMS. Please ensure the America’s Cup AMS client record is added as a contact for all visa 
applications associated with the America’s Cup. 

Please ensure that relevant staff are familiar with the content in the visa information sheet. 
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